the standard in safety Underwiriters

June 23, 2009

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Qakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject : Request for changing the Label Drawing Document for
deletion the indication of CONFIDENTIAL” ,
and addition the indication of “Class B”

FCCID : AKSRCS620U
Grant date : May 26, 2009
Applicant : Sony Corporation
To Whom It May Concern:

We, UL Japan, Inc., hereby request for changing Label Drawing Document on behalf of Sony Corporation for the

following reasons.

[Reasons]

« Since the Label Drawing Document which is being exhibited in FCC website is internal document for Sony
Corporation, we would like to delete the indication of CONFIDENTIAL and the other unnecessary information
except the label drawing.

« We would like to add the indication of “Class B” on the label drawing.

[Details of change]
« Deleted the indication of “CONFIDENTIAL “ from Label Drawing Decument.
* Deleted the information except label drawing from Label Drawing Document.
- Added the indication of “Class B” on the label drawing.

All of these revisions will not affect the approval of the product.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerel%

Naoki Sakamoto
Manager

Application Section
EMC Services Division
UL Japan, Inec.
UL Japan, Inc. Head Otfice
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